
KEEDYSVILLE PLANNING AND ZONING                                          
MEETING February 11, 2013 
 
Attending members:  Randy Burns, Don Weigel, Dave Bajuscak, Ken Lord, and Matt 
Hull 
 
Also attending: Mary Robertson, Shannon French, Carl French 
 
Minutes from January’s meeting were read. Motion to approve was made by Don, 
seconded by Dave. All agreed.  
 
There was no Old Business. 
 
New Business: Matt brought information to the Committee that prices are being sought 
for new pipes and fencing for the Spring House Pumping Station in Keedysville. 
 
Discussion was held regarding an article that Don read in the Howard County Times 
concerning fees that homeowners could face for watershed improvement due to an EPA 
vs Sierra Club lawsuit that the EPA lost in court. Discussion included lands that drained 
into the Chesapeake Bay, driveways, arbitrary fees imposed on municipalities, 
Keedysville’s bill of $10,000,000, and credits for trees planted and rain barrels.  The 
county and state doesn’t have a definite direction or standard as to how to satisfy this new 
directive. 
 
Motion was made by Don to adjourn the meeting. Ken seconded. All agreed.  The 
meeting adjourned at 7:20 PM. 


